
Join Amy Miller, OSU Dept of
Plant Pathology and the Ohio
Nut Growers members to learn
about nut trees that are well-
suited to NE Ohio and why you
should grow them!

Feb 12th 
 10-11:30 AM

To Register:
https://growingnuts.eventbrite.com

or
email lvogel@portageswcd.org or call

(330)235-6815

6970 OH-88
Ravenna 44266

Growing Nuts
in NE Ohio

 


